ANTHONY R. FANuUCCI
MAYOR

March 19, 2020

TO: Keith Petrosky
FROM: Mayor Anthony R. Fanucci

RE: Appointment to Enterprise Zone Development Board of Directors

Dear Keith:

| hereby re-appoint, with the advice and consent of the governing body, Humberto Vasquez to
the Enterprise Zone Development Board of Directors, for the term commencing April 8, 2020 and expiring
April 7, 2023.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Anthony R. Fanucci
Mayor, City of Vineland
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